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M E M O R A N D U M                              

 
                  
 TO:  MRA Board 
 
 FROM:  Annie Gorski, Deputy Director  
                              
 DATE:  April 15, 2022                                                                                                    
 
 SUBJECT:  Proceed without Prejudice – Demolition of Unsafe Property at 322 Levasseur  
  Street.  
                                  
                                                                               
Board action is to recommend: “Approve a Proceed without Prejudice for demolition of 
unsafe property located at 322 Levasseur Street,” to support future development of six 
condominiums on the property and adjacent property, 318 Levasseur Street. 
 
Background 
Edgell Building Incorporated (the applicant) plans to build six condominiums on Levasseur 
Street, following demolition of two existing homes on the property. Demolition of 322 
Levasseur Street is necessary before 318 Levasseur, because the building is unsafe. The building 
has been vacant and boarded up for several years. Trespassing and attempted break-ins to the 
property are frequent. The poor condition of the building and contaminants inside make 
deconstruction infeasible.  The applicant would like to remove the building and clean up the 
site before submitting a funding application to the MRA for the larger development project. The 
applicant understands that an approval to proceed without prejudice does not commit the MRA 
Board to future approvals, funding, or reimbursement.  
 
Attachments  
Attachment 1 – Applicant letter  
 

 
  










	Levasseur Street PWP
	Levasseur Street PWP memo
	Sharp MX-4070V_20220415_083020

	Rendering 1
	Rendering2

